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Michelle, please forward to the City Council Members.
To our esteemed City Council Members,

I am writing to ask for your support the the establishment of the Historic Preservation Commission. There are
many areas in the city that would benefit from this commission. Not only Ohio Boulevard, but Collett Park area,
12 Points, South 7th Street and other areas.

Growth is essential for this city to continue to thrive, but the historical areas need protection from developing
housing and multi-family housing that will not fit within the existing architecture.

Stephen Savochka
343 Joli Court
Terre Haute, IN
812-208-0536



